Taylor Road
Baptist Church

November 26, 2012

Rev. Terry Chupp,

Team Jesus Ministries

Terry,

| just wanted to drop you a note and let you know how much we enjoyed having you as our
guest speaker for the Men’s Wild Game Dinner at Taylor Road Baptist on November 8. The
entire evening was a huge success on several accounts. First of all, we had the largest
attendance yet with over 175 men and boys present. Secondly, we had more than enough feed
to feed the hungry stomachs of everyone present. Thirdly, and most important, we had the
opportunity to see lives changed for the Savior as you clearly presented the plan of salvation.
There were about 10 men who made life changing commitments to the Lord that night.

| have no reservations in recommending you to other groups for special events because | know
that you will present the gospel of Jesus Christ with boldness and clarity. Thank you for being
with us. We will look forward to seeing you again in the future.

Dean Finch
Minister of Education
Taylor Road Baptist Church
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